STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Patr McCRrory
GOVERNOR

April 29,2016

Christopher G. Ullrich, M.D.

North Carolina State Health Coordinating Council
2704 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-2704

Dear Dr. Ullrich:

In accordance with the North Carolina State Health Coordinating Council’s recommendation to
amend the North Carolina 2016 State Medical Facilities Plan, 1 hereby approve the proposed
amendment to correct the tables in Chapter 6. The amendment eliminates the projected need for

one operating room in Rowan County.

Sincerely,

SGovem!r Pat McCr%;

cc: Richard O. Brajer, Secretary, Department of Health and Human Services
Mark Payne, Assistant Secretary, Division of Audit and Health Service Regulation
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